

February 8, 2021

Dr. D. Ray Perren
Deputy Commissioner for Technical Education
Technical College System of Georgia
1600 Century Place Northeast
Suite 400
Atlanta, GA 30345

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for your letter of December 10, 2020, notifying the Commission of your resigning as President of Lanier Technical College, effective January 1, 2021, and your appointment as Deputy Commissioner at the Technical College System of Georgia, and the appointment of Mr. Tim McDonald as Acting President of Lanier Technical College, effective January 1, 2021. We have updated our records to reflect these changes.

Sincerely,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:sr

cc: Dr. Denise Young

Mr. Tim McDonald

Dr. Joanne P. Tolleson 🗸